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This seems so unfair  

Why not get money for law enforcement to help 

Protect us from violence  

 

And stop trying to take our only means of protection for if someone tries to do a home 

invasion we don't have time to wait for law enforcement to arrive sometimes  

 

And some cases see if you would North county in Klamath falls you would have to 

wait at least an hour sometimes for when to come available and they have to try most 

of the time from Klamath falls to North county which is about an hour drive  

 

This all needs to stop  

The only ones it is hurting is Oregon law-abiding citizens 

 

 


